Newsletter

Dear Parents/Carers,

week.

noodles.

Riverside.

Yours sincerely,
Mrs Robson

Thank you for your support.

All children have been working extremely hard in class. Here is a small snapshot of some of

the current learning taking place:

¢  Year 6 have been looking at Electricity in Science, building circuits and investigating
what happens when they increase the voltage. They will now be using this knowledge
to create fairground rides as part of their DT.

¢ Year 5 are looking at space and Earth and are planning shadow investigations next

¢ Year 4 have been making their own Viking longboats out of clay, wood and felt.

O As part of Geography, Year 3 have been locating capital cities in European countries,
using an atlas and grid references.

¢ Year 2 have been enjoying their topic on the Great Fire of London and explored the
artwork by Lieve Verschuier to create their own pictures of the Great Fire of London.

¢ In Maths, Year 1 have been looking at tens and ones using numbers to 50.

¢  Reception have been learning about the Arctic and the Antarctic and have been making
moving animal pictures using animals that live in these cold places.

O  Nursery have been looking at Chinese New Year and have been cooking and eating

As you can see there is lots of exciting learning going on throughout the school. Well done

Please can | take this opportunity to remind you that there is a Staff Development Day on
Friday 10th February when the school will be closed to the children.

Term 3 2023
Week 4

Friday 27th January

Attendance

The classes with the
best

attendance this week
are:

Badgers (Y4)
Foxes (Y4)
Kestrels (Y5)

WATCHES

Please can we ask that children
do not bring in digital watches
which have games or cameras

on them. This can be very

distracting for the children in

class and children should not be
taking their own photographs

in school. Thank you.

PROUD MOMENT...

This week we enjoyed a fantastic assembly by
Kingfishers Class (Year 1). They shared lots of
information about being a superhero and sang a
fantastic song to the school with great actions.
They also told us about their learning on
Florence Nightingale. Well done!

Upcoming Events:

Friday 3rd February—Foxes Class

Assembly at 8:55am

Friday 3rd February—Reception
and Nursery Stay and Read at

2:45pm

Week beginning 6th February—

Book Week

9th February—Dress up as a book

E-mail: riverside-office@rmet.org
01634 338700

*XK,

Ofsted

Good
Provider
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This week we are celebrating....
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